Director Farline:

| am writing to inform you about my decision to leave my position as President of the Valdez Consortium
Library Board, effective March 15, 2022.

| am proud to have been a member of the Board all of these years and wish the Library success in
identifying a new Director and continued success in years to come.

Sincerely,

%

Bart Hinkle



